FAIRFIELD WOODS MIDDLE SCHOOL
FAIRFIELD, CT

May, 2016

Dear Music Parents,

The Fairfield Woods Wind Ensemble, Chamber Orchestra, Chamber Choir, and
Jazz Band will perform a Benefit Concert on Friday June 3, 2016 in the Fairfield
Woods auditorium at 7:00PM

Students are required to attend their rehearsals leading up to the concert, full participation,
arriving on time and being musically prepared will insure each group will be ready and at
their best the night of the concert.

The Concert will benefit the Neighborhood music School of Bridgeport. They are a non-
profit organization that provides instruction on musical instruments to kids in schools that
would not otherwise have it. Families attending the concert are asked to donate any
amount they are comfortable with and all donations are appreciated.

Thank you as always for supporting the arts and your child’s pursuit of excellence in music.

Band and Chorus Boys: dress pants, dress
shoes, button down shirt and tie. Any ¢

Band and Chorus Girls: dress pants, or
knee length skirt AND tights. No bare legs.
Dressy shirt or blouse, any color.

Orchestra Boys: Black pants and shoes,
white shirt and a tie of any color.

Orchestra Girls: Black dress pants, or knee

| length skirt AND tights. No bare legs.

White shirt or blouse.

On the concert night, students should report to the following areas:

Wind Ensemble and Jazz Band Band room 6:30 pm
Chamber Choir Chorus Room 6:30 pm
Chamber Orchestra Orchestra Room 6:30pm.

Students performing in more than one group will receive further instructions in class. In order to develop mutual respect among our
performing groups, all students are expected to remain until the end of the entire concert. If you have any questiohs regarding the
Spring Concert Series, feel free to email your child’s music teacher,

Thank you for your help. See you at the Concerts!
Sincerely,
Geoffrey Brookes, Jazz Band Director
Carole Jean Frawley, Chorus Director
Cheryl Labrecque, Orchestra Director
Jim Buchta, Wind Ensemble Director



